John Lewis
12278 Trooper McGrew Rd
Bastrop, LA 71220

July 31, 2014

Louisiana Delta Community
7500 Millhaven Road
Monroe, Louisiana 71203

Dear sir/madam:

[ am happy to recommend M

College

rs. Amber Rawls as Director of Campus Service and

Economic/Workforce Development.

Mrs. Rawls has been employ
a patrol officer, corrections o

ed with this agency for several years where she has served as
fficer, grant writer and manager, and training officer. She is

organized, efficient, and willing to do whatever was needed to get a particular task

finished.

Mrs. Rawls has been an asset to this agency, and I recommend her highly.

Sincerely,

%ﬁm

John Lewis




Gary Harris

10690 Antioch Rd
Bastrop, LA 71220
July 31,2014

Louisiana Delta Community Coll
7500 Millhaven Road
Monroe, Louisiana 71203

Dear sir or madam:

ege

[ am writing this letter on behalf of Amber Rawls for the Director of Campus Services

employment position.

I have worked with Amber for s

everal years, and know her to be a highly self-motivated and

intelligent person. She is a fervent instructor and motivates individuals to further themselves

both in their personal and professional lives. Amber welcomes new innovations and

overcomes challenges to achieve any goal she sets for herself.

[ believe that Amber would be an asset to any agency that hires her.

Sincerely,

e A

Gary Harris




Major James Mardis
Morehouse Parish Sheriff’s Office
351 South Franklin
Bastrop, LA 71220

July 31, 2014

Louisiana Delta Community College
7500 Millhaven Road
Monroe, Louisiana 71203

Re: Recommendation for Amber Rawls

To whom it may concern:

This letter serves as a recommendation for Amber Rawls for the position of Director of
Campus Service and Economic/Workforce Development for the Bastrop Campus. I have
been her direct supervisor for the past 6 years, and have found Mrs. Rawls to be an
outstanding employee. She is a very hard worker, has excellent communication skills,
and is always available to assist others when called upon.

I believe that Mrs. Rawls would be a great addition to your institution, and I do
recommend her for this position.

Sincerely,

ames Mardis




